# REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

# HENDERSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

**MEETING DATE:** June 6, 2011

**SUBJECT:** ABC Request

PRESENTER:

ATTACHMENTS: Yes

## **SUMMARY OF REQUEST:**

The City of Hendersonville has satellite annexed one-half acre of land located at 755B Upward Road in Henderson County for the purpose of building an ABC Store. It appears from information sent to the NC ABC Commission that this property is 1.45 miles outside the city limits of Hendersonville. Records indicate that Henderson County voted against ABC Stores in 1955 and the county remains dry as it pertains to all alcohol issues.

### **BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:**

The Board is requested to discuss whether it plans to have a referendum in the county anytime soon on ABC issues, and if it is in opposition to the City of Hendersonville operating a satellite ABC store in the county at this location.

**Suggested Motion(s):** 

No motion suggested.

### **Amy Brantley**

From: Steve Wyatt

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 3:39 PM To: Amy Brantley; Selena Coffey

Subject: FW: ABC Store

### June 6

From: Herring, Mike [mailto:Mike.Herring@abc.nc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2011 3:31 PM

To: Steve Wyatt Cc: Selena Coffey Subject: ABC Store

Mr. Wyatt,

The City of Hendersonville has satellite annexed one-half acre of land located at 755B Upward Road in Henderson County for the purpose of building an ABC Store. It appears from information sent to the NC ABC Commission that this property is 1.45 miles outside the city limits of Hendersonville. Our records indicate that Henderson County voted against ABC Stores in 1955 and the county remains dry as it pertains to all alcohol issues.

This email is to request that your survey your County Commissioners to see if they plan to have a referendum in the county anytime soon on ABC issues and if they are in opposition to the City of Hendersonville operating a satellite ABC store in the county at this location.

The NC ABC Commission meets on June 15, 2011 to consider this ABC store location. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you,

Michael C. Herring
North Carolina
Alcoholic Beverage Control Commission
Chief Administrator

Office: 919-779-0700-247 Fax: 919-661-5927

mike.herring@abc.nc.gov

400 East Tryon Road Raleigh, NC 27610

E-mail correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.